
18-228 - Kiwanis Club of Hallandale Beach Letter 
 

        
  

TO:  City Commission of Hallandale Beach via email to the City Clerk 

FROM: Leo Grachow, President Kiwanis Club of Hallandale Beach 

 

March 16th, 2018 

Please consider this correspondence as our annual formal request from our 

Club to contribute to the financing of the Pasta Dinner – one of our main 

charitable fund-raising events – which is now in its 13th year!  In the past, 

the City Commission has generously donated $1,000.00 toward this effort, 

and along with the many other contributions received from local businesses 

and individuals, it allows us the ability to distribute the proceeds to the 

schools in our city and to PAL, directly benefiting the children of our 

community.   

The Club thanks you in advance for your generous support and promotion 

of this very important event. 

  Sincerely, 

              /s/        

  Leo Grachow 

  President 

 


